Give feedback and tell us how we succeeded

We would like to know how your appointment at this health station went: did you
get help with your problem, were you listened to, did you receive clear instructions?

Learning about your own experience is extremely important to us.

Your response will be processed anonymously and confidentially.
It takes approximately 10 minutes to complete the survey.

Please complete the survey within two weeks of your visit
to our health station at the following web address
thl.fi/terveysasemapalaute

Would you like to know more?
Contact person for the survey

Name Title

E-mail Telephone number

The survey is carried out in cooperation with the Finnish Institute for Health and
Welfare (THL).

The results of the survey will be used to develop the services of health stations.
THL will analyse the results on a national scale and use the data for research and

the assessment of services.

THL will forward your open feedback to the health station in such a way that it
will not be possible to identify you.

THL will publish the national results of the survey on its website in autumn 2024.

Contact person at the Finnish Institute for Health and Welfare
Development Manager Salla Sainio, salla.sainio@thl.fi, tel 029 524 7271
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